
Michael Fisher

From:

	

Hedrick, Terry [Terry.Hedrick@aquila.comi
Sent:

	

Thursday, October 21, 2004 10:24 AM
To :

	

Michael Fisher
Cc:

	

Armstrong, Beth ; Rooney, Davis
Subject :

	

Chapter 100

Mike :
Beth, Davis, and I would like to meet to review options on the Chapter 100 at your
earliest convenience . It is believed that the City can still utilize the Chapter 100
ccnomic Leve_opment -oc- and -1-lat tinera wlii be a way co address beneLits to Zne City .

Thanks,
Terry

As a note, we still plan to meet on October 27th as per the currently scheduled meeting .

FILE
MAY 11 2996

Missouri Pubic
Serv;ce COMM!!:-- 'Or'

Exhibit Nol:~--
Case No(s) . WA--1C S GtibS
Date ~-a-ah-CG Rptr '~F


